
How do I change my gender pronouns or chosen name in university systems? 
You can indicate your gender pronouns and/or chosen names through HokieSPA. 
You can voluntarily indicate your gender pronouns from a drop-down menu of pre-determined 
pronoun options. Once you choose a pronoun, it will display on the class rosters that faculty receive. 
If you do not indicate your pronouns in HokieSPA, no pronoun information will display on faculty class 
rosters. 
You no longer need to submit a paper form for chosen name changes. 
Requests for a legal name change through the Registrar’s Office still require supporting 
documentation.  
 
Step 1. From the HokieSPA menu, select "Personal Information” 

 
 
Step 2. Click the box labeled "Personal Information"

 



Step 3. In the upper right-hand corner, select "Edit" 

 
 
Step 4. On this screen, you can provide your chosen first name and select personal pronouns 
and gender identification from the drop-down menus. Click update to save your changes. 

 


